
                                              
        
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE 
REGULAR PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 

OF JULY 5, 2017 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of the Planning Commission, 
that was scheduled to be held on July 5, 2017 at 7:00 p.m., has been 
cancelled due to a lack of business.  
 
The next Regular Planning Commission meeting will be held on Wednesday, 
July 19, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. Council Chambers, City Hall, 100 Avenida 
Presidio, San Clemente, California 92672 
 
 
 


